
Re: Luma Vista Vacation

Jacyn Normine <Jacyn.Normine@columbiacountyor.gov>
Thu 5/23/2024 3:44 PM
To:​rosemary lohrke <rlohrke@gmail.com>​

Thank you, Rosemary.

I have received your written comment regarding the Luma Drive Road vacation and I will
distribute to the commissioners and staff. 

Jacyn Normine, Administrator
Board of Columbia County Commissioners Office,
Custodian of Records for Columbia County 
503-397-4322 Ext 8400

www.columbiacountyor.gov
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From: rosemary lohrke <rlohrke@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 3:23 PM
To: Jacyn Normine <Jacyn.Normine@columbiacountyor.gov>
Subject: Re: Luma Vista Vacation
 
I forgot to sign this email:

Rosemary Lohrke
56679 Mollenhour Road
Scappoose, Oregon 97056

On Thu, May 23, 2024 at 2:48 PM rosemary lohrke <rlohrke@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you for extending the period to make written comments on the proposed vacation of
Luma Vista Drive. 

Luma Vista Drive accesses land that is presently owned by the City of  Scappoose and is
slated to become a city park that can be enjoyed by many.  Additionally, the city has logged
the property from time to time using Luma Vista as access.  The proposal to vacate certainly
does not appear to be in the public's best interest.  In fact, it doesn't fit the heading of the
county rules for vacation:   

"A road vacation is the right to abandon or give up the public's right to the use of a road or a
road right-of-way that is no longer needed for transportation"

I hope our commissioners will give this matter serious consideration.  When we don't follow our own
rules in one case, we set ourselves up for problems in the future.
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